

University of Kentucky UKnowledge

SEAALL Archive Correspondence

5-20-1965

Letter to Kathleen Langan regarding the Lucile Elliott Scholarship, May 20, 1965

Harriet French

Right click to open a feedback form in a new tab to let us know how this document benefits you.

Follow this and additional works at: https://uknowledge.uky.edu/seaall_cor



Part of the Law Librarianship Commons

Repository Citation

French, Harriet, "Letter to Kathleen Langan regarding the Lucile Elliott Scholarship, May 20, 1965" (1965). Correspondence. 801. https://uknowledge.uky.edu/seaall_cor/801

This Correspondence is brought to you for free and open access by the SEAALL Archive at UKnowledge. It has been accepted for inclusion in Correspondence by an authorized administrator of UKnowledge. For more information, please contact UKnowledge@lsv.uky.edu.

Miss Kathleen Langan 1236 South West First Avenue Cainesville Florida

Dear Miss Langan:

It is my pleasure to give you the good news that you are the unanimous choice of our committee for the first Lucile Elliott Scholarship Award of \$100. A check will be forwarded to you by our treasurer, Mrs. Pearl Von Allmen.

We shall follow with interest your career and shall look forward to working with you in our Chapter in the future.

With all good wishes, I am

Yours very truly,

Harriet L. French, Chairman Lucile Elliott Scholarship Committee South Eastern Chapter, A.A.L.L.

HLF: AEC cc: Kathleen Cheape Dorothy Salmon Mrs. Von Allmen Mr. U.V. Jones

rs. Von Allmen
r. U.V. Jones

Pearl — Is Then
anything more than
needs to be done from
your stead your,

Danier